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20
th

 September 2010 

To all  

WKC member federations 

 

 

Bulletin 6/2010 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. President, 

 

We would like to remind you on a few important items for the coming 7
th
 WKC Junior & Cadet World 

Championships and World Cup for Children 21
st
 to 24

th
 October 2010 in Caorle, Italy. 

 

Online Registration of all participants 

 

The deadline for the registration of all participants is the 8
th

 October 2010. Please do not forget this date. 

Any registration after that date will be charged with 100 € for each individual per category and 200 € for 

every team. The completed registration forms can only be mailed to the WKC Office: 

wkc.office@gmx.net  

 

Age groups 

 

There will be no exceptions. All competitors must have the correct age on the day of the competition. 

Please check the registration form very carefully and see the categories on our webpage. 

 

Personal registration of the competitors 

 

The weight control and the passport control (age check) will be done only during the official registration 

time on Thursday, 21
st
 October 2010, from 9 am to 3 pm (15.00 hours) at the Palaexpomar (opposite the 

Stadium-Sporthall). One representative per federation must bring all passports/national ID cards of all 

competitors for age and gender check to registration. 

 

Your representative will be required to pay the registration fees and outstanding membership fees. Only 

cash currency in € (Euro) or  CHF (Swiss Francs), the official currencies of the WKC, will be accepted 

(no cheques, credit cards, etc.). 

 

Athletes competing in Shobu Sanbon kumite have also to be present in person for the weigh-in at the time 

of registration as well. No weight control – no participation! For all other participants there is no need to 

come to the registration. 

 

Hotel booking and local transport 

 

If you have not yet booked your accomodation and local transport through the Italian organiser you 

should do this immediately. Please contact in this regard only: 
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Publications & Promotion Srl (Mrs. Norma Ciocca-Schiehll) 

segretaria@publicationspromotion.it  

or by fax: 00390266713975  

 

Referee & Coach Seminar 

 

All referees, judges and coaches wishing to officiate at the tournament have to take in the full course on 

21st October 2010 from 9 am to 5 pm (17 hours). No late comers will be accepted and therefore will not 

receive an official licence.  

 

National flag and national anthem 

 

All federations are required to bring two national flags (1,50 x 2,00 m) and a CD with their national 

anthem to the registration. 

 

Please understand that we have to be strict in all these points. However, karate means discipline and 

especially in such a large championships with so many participants (we expect more than 1.000) so we all 

have to abide by the rules. Thank you for your understanding on these very important matters. 

 

We wish you and all your squad members a very good preparation for the championships, a safe journey, 

and a wonderful time in Caorle! 

 

Sincerely Yours 

 

 

Marko Nicoviċ 

President 

WKC 

 

 

 
 

 


